
From: Wojner, Wendell J - DNR 
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 11:09 AM 
To: Ackerman, Jeffrey A - DNR 
Subject: D B Oaks/Thomas - No hazardous waste file remains 
 
According to Ben Petrus, it would seem that the Thomas Industries Hazardous Waste related file was 
destroyed.  
What you have is what there is.  
 
Wendell Wojner 


